
 
 
 

The House of Life Visitor Centre at the US’s Willesden Cemetery 
Urgently Needs Front of House (FoH) Volunteers 

This role is perfect for individuals who enjoy talking to new people and 
have a passion for sharing the heritage of the site. 
 
FoH volunteers offer a friendly welcome to people from all walks of life, 
enhancing the visitor experience by ensuring a safe and enjoyable time is 
had by all.  
FoH volunteers answer questions about the site and Jewish burial 
traditions and help visitors navigate the Cemetery. 
FoH volunteers share their enthusiasm for the Cemetery, its history and 
importance. 
FoH volunteers also play an essential role by helping the smooth and safe 
running of the Visitor Centre, and to operate interactive features on 
display. 
 
After an initial training period, FoH volunteers have the opportunity to 
open up and close the Visitor Centre. 
 
Shifts are:  
Monday to Thursday 9.30am-1.30pm and  
Sunday 9:30am-1.30pm and/or 1.15pm to 4.15pm 
 
For more information:  
call 020 8459 6107 or email: heritagevolunteers@theus.org.uk 
 
 


